From: Mark Desaulnier

To: Mary Gourley; Chris and Virginia Anderegg
Subject: Parking Restrictions for Morris Street
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 1:06:27 PM
Greetings Mary,

I am writing on behalf of the SCCC leadership to address considerations to restrict parking on
Morris Street. As we have shared in the past, the SCCC has been impacted negatively with
break ins, damage, and challenges with people screaming or urinating on the property. We
believe parking restrictions will help to minimize the impacts on the SCCC, and we give it

our full support.
Thank you.
Mark DeSaulnier

Executive Director
Sebastopol Community Cultural Center
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